
 
  
 

 
 
 
September 15, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr. SE 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
 
Attention:  Joan Grindeland 
 
RE: Advice No. OR14-05 for United Telephone Company of the Northwest d/b/a CenturyLink P.U.C. 
 OR. No. 3  
 
 
 
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
As a result of discussions with Commission Staff regarding the proposed introduction of the CenturyLink 
Line Volume Plan (CLVP), the Company requests the withdrawal of this filing, effective September 15, 
2014.   
 
Questions concerning this filing may be directed to me or Ron Trullinger at (503) 242-5089.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dawn Salaver 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Ron Trullinger 

       
 
 
OR 14-05 EQ 
 

Dawn.Salaver@CenturyLink.com 
1801 California Street, 10

th
 Floor 

Denver, CO 80202 
Tel: 303-992-5835 
Fax: 720-578-2912 
http://about.centurylink.com 
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